
 
FOI Request – FOI2223/07/29 
I refer to your Freedom of Information request received on 24 July 2023  
  
Your Request 
Please provide documentation the university holds about the Chinese Society in the university.  
  
I am interested in documentation that members of this Society submitted to the university and its 
subsidiary bodies, particularly concerning student affairs. This may include items such as the 
Constitution, funding applications, or copies of room bookings made by the group. 
  
Please provide relevant information from year 2013-2023.  
 
University’s Response 
Further to Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the “Act”) we confirm that the 
information requested is not held by the University of Sunderland (the “University”). 
 
The University of Sunderland Student Union (“Student Union”) is a separate organisation and legal 
entity to the University of Sunderland. Any information held by the Student Union is not returnable by 
the University of Sunderland under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
All societies will liaise with the Student Union, rather than the University. This includes matters 
detailed in your request such as room bookings and funding applications.  
 
For more information about the Student Union, including how it is managed, please see the 
webpage: Sunderland @ University of Sunderland Students' Union (sunderlandsu.co.uk) 
 
If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us by 
emailing sunfoi@sunderland.ac.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Compliance & Legal Administrator 
Human Resources, Legal & Governance 
University of Sunderland 
Sunderland 
SR1 3SD 

-




